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01 September 2020 
 

All PWD category students (including the Visually Impaired students) who are 

appearing (or interested in appearing) for the Second Phase of Open Book 

Examination (OBE) starting from 14 September 2020 can contact Dr. Naveen 

Mittal, Deputy Superintendent GBO Examinations 2020 at 9891935186 or at 

meenav22@gmail.com for any of your concerns/ grievances/ help/ queries, without 

any hesitation. 

 

 
 

(Dr. Naveen Mittal) 

Deputy Superintendent, GBO Examination 2020 
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